
I am seeking re-election to the Trust Board on which I have served since 2010.

I have been a York City fan since 1971. My first game was Mansfield Town in November of that year and we lost 2-1 - the same old story all those years ago, but I was hooked on City.

[bookmark: _GoBack]I help in the Trust Membership Team and on club open days I have sold raffle tickets for the Trust.

When not watching YCFC you will find me running the steam trains on the North Yorkshire Moors Railway and I meet many of you there. It's always nice to meet you away from football, but we soon get to talking about YCFC. Steam railways and football do have one thing in common - they all spend large sums of cash sometimes with little to show for it.

For paid work, I am a van driver for Argos.

I am looking forward to your support.

